
Friends of Lea School (FOLS) 

Meeting 20 Minutes  

Monday 26th March 2018, 6.15-7.25 pm 

1. Attendees 

 

Linda Frost, Jo Green, Sarah Greenfield, Sarah Young, Emma Bailey, Sarah Woolley, Vanessa 

Allen, Cara Markham, Emma Sutton. 

 

2. Apologies 

 

Alan Frost, Louise McClue, Julie Cuthbert, Colin Enos & Andrew Dickinson. 

 

3. Minutes of Previous Meeting 

 

The minutes were deemed to be a true and accurate representation of the previous meeting, 

minutes were signed by Linda Frost and Jo Green - a copy are kept on file. 

Copies of the minutes from the previous meeting have been sent to Mrs Woolley and are 

available to be viewed on the school website. 

 

4. Matters Arising 

Disco 2 – Thursday 8th February 18 (KS1 6-7pm & KS2 7.15-8.15pm) 
Overall it was another successful disco and a total of £341 was raised. 
Having the nail paining and tattoos in the back of the hall worked well and helped keep 
parents out of the hall. 
A good number of parents used the parents room that was provided. The parents room will 
be available for discos in the winter. 
The drop off area was trialled but this didn’t work well for KS1 it was too dark and traffic was 
a problem. In the future it will only be used for the KS2 disco. 
A good number of children enjoyed using the games room and had fun playing table football 
with 2p coins. 
We also discussed back up plans just in case there is ever an instance that Mr Cook in unable 
to be our DJ. 
  
Disco 3 – Thursday 19th July 18 (Leavers Disco) 
Weather permitting this disco will be outside and will be a combined disco for KS1 & KS2. 

 
Easter Bingo (Booked Saturday 21st April 18, 5-8pm) 
There are plenty of volunteers available to help, need to be there at 5pm to set up. 
Non – uniform day for chocolate donations will be 28th March – text message reminder sent 
out to parents. 
Cara has produced a poster, this has been shared on Facebook. It also to be printed and put 
up on the school gates. 
Food – Decided on pulled pork brioche buns, hotdogs, crisps and cupcakes (Emma S to 
make) 
Raffle – Cara has done a letter to be sent out for donations, Emma S is donating 2 hampers. 
Still have a stock of bingo dabbers that can be sold. 
 
Actions arising 



Reminder on snippets regarding food available & BYOB 
Jo – To ask Louise for hotdogs, BBQ & Apple sauce 
 
Summer Fair (Friday 6th July 3.30 – 5.30pm) 
The theme this year is Wild West. 
Food – Suggested ideas pulled pork, chilli, hot dogs burgers & ice cream van. 
Drink – We won’t be selling alcohol this year as the event is straight after school it will just 
be mocktails. 
Raffle – Vanessa has done a great job already of getting donations decided that we have 
enough prizes. 
Games & Stalls – There were several ideas, decided that we won’t have individual class stalls 
but it would be better to have the teachers either looking after games (tin can alley, ring 
toss, welly wanging and hobby horse racing) or on face painting. There will be the usual wine 
and water, possible tombola. The sand pit will be open too.  
Wig Wam – Any suggestions on how we can make one or where we can get one from. 
 
Actions arising 
Emma S – To contact the ice cream van that we had at the last fair. 
Linda – To get raffle tickets printed 
Cara – To design a poster  
Vanessa – To contact the donkey man and see if he is available, also if we can hire a bouncy 
castle through his contact and if he knows anyone with a bucking bronco. Contact the studio 
and see if they do line dancing. 
Emma B – To contact the leisure centre about archery 
Jo – To ask Colin if we can borrow the slush machine 
Sarah G – To ask Louise about Hay Bales 
 
Sports Day (Provisional date 12th July 18) 
Refreshments and raffle to be provided. 

 
5.Any other business 

 Sarah Woolley to speak to Emma Farrington – regarding sweets for resale after school. 

 Jo has found a suitable noticeboard for the back gate, agreed by all that it should be 
purchased. 

 Sarah Wooley has spoken to Belton’s they would be able to produce Christmas card for us, 
they are going to provide some prices. 

 Cara to ask Louise McClue to get the form for the Tesco community fund raiser. 

 Sarah Woolley has applied for a grant to go towards the ipads, just awaiting an update. 

 Sarah Woolley would like to get two reading rabbits for school. 
 

 
  

Next FOLS Meeting – Monday 30th April 2018, 6 pm (At School) 

 

Minutes agreed and verified by: 


